August 23, 2000

Bill Nittler
Box 824
Mancos, C0 81328

Dear Bill:

Our sincere apologies for not returning verification of your reception after your first
request. I have enclosed the reply card and wish you much success in your search for
additional reception reports.

To update you about AM 860 KPAM . . .

On May 1, 2000 the station changed formats from Christian Contemporary Music to a 24-
hour all local news and talk. We're enjoying great success with this new station and
sincerely thank you for your interest. Ifyou’d like to hear a little more, you can hear
streaming audio on the internet at www.radiofreeoregon.com. The entire website will be
up in mid-September.

Thanks again for your patience Bill.
Warmest regards,
n Nguyen

Community Affairs Director
Pamplin Broadcasting




